
 

 

I am writing to ask the government not to decrease protection for marine parks.  At this time when 
coral reefs have experienced record bleaching events, it is extremely important to provide maximum 
protection, not decrease it if the reef is going to have any chance of recovery. It is short-sighted to 
allow an increase in trawling and long-line fishing when fish stocks are being depleted by overfishing. 
Please keep the current marine protection zones intact so that our marine environment can be 
protected for future generations. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tassia Kolesnikow  
 


